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House of Commons European Scrutiny Committee
House of Lords European Union Committee
Committee Office, House of Lords, London SW1A 0PW
Telephone: +44 (0)20 7219 6083; Email: euclords@parliament.uk 








Mr Marc Angel
Chairman of the Committee on Foreign and European Affairs,
Defence, Cooperation and Immigration
Chamber of Deputies
23, rue du Marché-aux-Herbes
L-1728 Luxembourg
 
15 October 2015 
 
 
Dear Mr Angel 
 
COSAC meeting, 30 November–1 December
 
We are looking forward to our discussions at the 30 November–1 December COSAC meeting.  While there are many pressing issues facing the EU and national parliaments, both our committees are, of course, particularly concerned about the current negotiations on EU reform, which have been instigated by the UK Government ahead of the referendum on UK membership that will follow before the end of 2017. We are therefore writing to request your assistance in facilitating an informal discussion in the margins of the forthcoming COSAC conference, in which we would hope to discuss some of these issues.  
 
The House of Commons European Scrutiny Committee recently launched an inquiry examining the potential impact on UK parliamentary sovereignty of the renegotiation; it will also consider how far the results of any negotiations will require treaty change, and whether commitments to such change can be made binding and robust. The House of Lords EU Committee is also about to launch an inquiry, exploring the UK Government's vision for reform of the EU ahead of the referendum, and analysing the extent to which there is consensus both within the UK and across Europe on this vision. 

Both committees would be anxious to hear the views of colleagues from other national parliaments on the current discussions on the UK’s reform proposals, and in particular their impact on national parliaments. The COSAC conference provides an ideal setting for such a dialogue. 
 
We would therefore be very grateful if you would consider facilitating a roundtable discussion in the margins of the COSAC conference. In the event that this will be possible, we and our committee teams would be delighted to speak to you and the COSAC secretariat about any practical arrangements. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to consider this request. We look forward to hearing from you soon.  
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	Lord Boswell of Aynho 
	Sir William Cash MP

	Chairman of the European Union Committee
	Chairman of the European Scrutiny Committee
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